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PRESS RELEASE 
 

BURN CLOSURE NOTIFICATION 
 

The Tillamook County Fire Defense Board in conjunction with the Oregon Department 
of Forestry will enter into a county-wide burn ban on all burning, including burn barrels 
and open debris piles beginning July 1, 2015.   
 
Due to current and predicted weather conditions, along with recent fire activity, the 
Board has decided to implement this closure earlier than the annual designated closure 
dates for debris piles and burn barrels.  
 
The closure does not include permitted campfires and campfires in designated sites. 
 
Campfires on the beach must be at least 50 feet away from vegetation, and any 
driftwood concentrations. 
 
For further information please contact your local fire district or the Oregon Department 
of Forestry. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         


